
From: kathyreid  
Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2020 12:53 PM 
To: Info <Info@dourodummer.on.ca> 
Subject: Temporary CAO Position 
 
 
Mayor Jones and members of Council, 
Respecting the extension of the Temporary CAO position beyond July 2, 2020, I ask 
that you revisit the issue - and motion put forward - based on the Consultant's 
(Carruthers) recommendation as received by Council on June 2, 2020. 
Respectfully, 
Kathy Reid 
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